
September 8, 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

My Name is Julie Soucy and it is my pleasure to be coordinating the Hot Lunch 

Program at AES on behalf of the Home & School. 

   

Our Hot Lunch Program will start in October.  We are pleased to offer three 

different options for you to choose from.  You may choose 1, 2 or all 3 options. 

They are as follows: 

 

Monday - Provided by Smitty's beginning October 6: 

 

3 chicken fingers, sweet and sour sauce and a slice of garlic toast at a cost of $3.00 

each 

 

Wednesday - Provided by Greco beginning October 1: 

 

1 large slice of Pepperoni Pizza at a cost of $1.50 each 

 

Friday - Provided by Subway beginning October 3: 

 

6” Ham Sub on white bread with lettuce, tomato and sliced cheese.  Mayo and 

Mustard will be provided in each class for your child to choose from. The cost for 

each sub is $3.00. 

 

Your totals for the month of October will be: 

 

Chicken Fingers- 3 Mondays @ $3.00 = $9.00 

Pizza- 5 Wednesdays @ $1.50= $7.50 

Subway- 4 Fridays @ $3.00= $12.00 

Milk- $8.00  

 

Total for all options and milk for October: $36.50 

 

 

Hot Lunch orders must be in on or before Tuesday, September 

23
rd

! 

 
 



There are a few other things about the hot lunch program that I would like to 

mention that help make the program run smoothly: 

 

Making Change: 

 

With the amount of students we have in the school, we cannot make change and 

since the secretary does not have change in the office, we ask that you please send 

the exact amount in for the order.  Any extra sent in will be taken as a donation to 

the Home & School Association. 

 

Cheques: 

 

Cheques are made payable to AES Home & School Association. 

 

Storm Days: 

 

In the event school is cancelled on a scheduled hot lunch day, the hot lunch will be 

rescheduled to the next available day.  Once I have the rechedule date, a voicemail 

will be sent home to notify you of the date. 

 

Finally, I am open and would welcome any suggestions that you may have.  We do 

have a health guideline that we are required to follow but I will take every 

suggestion into consideration.  Also, if you are available to help with the program 

with such things as helping to count money or picking up orders, please let me 

know.  Help is always appreciated. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at  

433-3955. 

 

Thank you, 

Julie Soucy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milk Money Due for October 

    20 days x .40 =  $8.00 

 

 Student_______________ Gr___ 

Chocolate _____ White _____ 

Chicken Fingers Money for October 

    3 days x $3.00 =  $9.00 

  

Student______________  Gr_____ 

 

Pizza Money Due for October 

    5 days x $1.50 =  $7.50 

  

Student________________Gr____ 

Ham Sub Money Due for October 

    4 days x $3.0 =  $12.00 

 

 Student_______________ Gr___ 

 


